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Globe X-Ray Services, Inc.
ATTN: R. V. Ozmun

President
8441 South Union
Tulsa, OK 74132

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of August 10, 1982, in response to our letter
and the attached Notice of Violation dated July 22, 1982.

As a result of our review, we find that additional information as discussed
with Mr. R. V. Ozmun of your staff by telephone on August 10, 1982, is
needed. Relative to your letter of August 10, 1982, there was no response to
Item 5(c) in the Notice of Violation. Also, no mention was made as to those
actions taken or planned to improve the effectiveness of your management
control of the requirements of your licen:;e.

Please provide us your response to the above concerns within 10 days of
your receipt of this letter so that we can continue our review of this
matter.

Sincerely,

John T. Collins
Regional Administrator
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